
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catch-up Friday 30th June 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Sculpture Park 

 

What a fantastic trip.  It was a long day and we walked miles!  The children saw a range of 

sculptures and really enjoyed seeing artists such as Henry Moore and Barbara Hepworth as 

this has been part of their curriculum.  We saw sculptures made from recycled material.  The 

children enjoyed using the digital cameras for the day.   It was a real day of awe and 

wonder 😊   They were very well behaved all day and we even had a few snoring on the 

coach coming home! 

 

Year 6 Trip 

 

Our year 6 children enjoyed a great morning of bowling and laser tag followed by lunch.  This 

was funded by the PTFA – thank you all for supporting the events that raise so much money. 

 

Assessment Week 

 

Children have busy completing assessments this week.  These will inform teacher assessments 

for end of year reports.  Our end of year reports will be slightly later this year due to Y6 results 

coming out to us a week later than normal. 

 

 

Federation Production - Rockin’ Robin Hood (Eagles and Woodpeckers) 

 

Costumes  

 

Rehearsals are in full swing and out thoughts are turning to costumes. We would ask that 

children in Eagles and Woodpeckers bring the following ‘costumes’ into school on Monday 

10 June ready for the dress rehearsal on Tuesday 11 June. 

 

Eagles need to wear grey and black 

Woodpeckers need to wear grey and black 

 

If your child is a principle in the production, please can they also wear grey and black and 

Karl will provide any additional costumes they need.  

 

Thank you. 

The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Gedney Hill CoE Primary School 

Our Vision is to provide all members of the school 

community with the opportunities to engage with 'life in all 

its fullness' (John 10:10) by igniting imagination and curiosity 

which builds an enduring passion for life-long learning. 

Shepeau Stow Primary School 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds 

an enduring passion for life-long learning 



Tickets 

 

The production will be ‘live’ on Tuesday 11 and Wednesday 12 July. There will be two shows 

each day, one in the afternoon and one in the evening.  Information for ‘Ticketing’ 

arrangements are being sent home today.  

 

 

Homework 

 

This will be the last week for maths and English homework.  Please continue to read with your 

children regularly. Home reading books will be collected in the week of Monday 17 July. 

 

 

 

 

PTFA News 

 

Federation Summer Fete 2023- 12-4pm on 9th July at Shepeau Stow School Field. 

 

Please email info@ghssptfa.co.uk with any queries, offers or for any help. 

 

Other Diary Dates and Reminders 

 

11 & 12 July  Federation Production (Years 2,3 4, 5 & 6) Details to follow 

19 July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 2pm 

Year 6 families only 

21 July Last day of the Summer Term Normal hours 

 

 

Kind regards, 

  

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher. 

 

Strike Action 

 
Next Week on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July Woodpeckers class will be closed due to strike action. Learning 

links will be sent home for the children.  

Thank you for your continued support with this.   

Alison Buddle 


